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Why not dive in and help with the Robertson pool?

The Robertson & District Swimming Pool Association has been quietly working away
for many years to get a swimming pool in Robertson. The Association is looking for
more helpers as the project starts heading towards the pointy end of making this
happen.

At the AGM of the Association held in December 2014, it was reported that the current balance of funds for
the pool in the Term Deposit was $213,057.28. This is all money raised by the Robertson community.

The Committee are currently waiting on the results of a grant application for additional funding for the
project now known as the Aquatic Centre. They are also waiting for sign off from Council for the rezoning
of the selected ARTC (Australian Rail Track Corporation) land at the railway end of Caalong Street. News on
this is expected in February.

Once the site is confirmed, a key milestone, the project will be able to progress to the next stage.
Additional Committee members are needed to help with this exciting project as it goes forward.

If you think you can help and would like further information.
Please contact Don Ferguson, Vice President on 4885 1215 or dgf.focus@yahoo.com.au



